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Change in the opening hours of the Ifjúság street cashier desk
  
Dear Student,

 

we would like to inform you that the opening hours of the Ifjúság street cash desk will change from
05.02.2024.

From the mentioned date, the cash desk will be open from Tuesday to Friday. Monday opening hours
will be cancelled.

 

Please note the above when arranging your payments.

 

Central Registrar's Office

 

 

Opening of cash-desk [1]

 

 

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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